Dear Parents/Carers,

9 October 2017

## Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 9.10.17

Last week was yet another great week in Nursery! The children are all getting to know each other and their teachers so well.

#### This week...

- Our focus for the week is friendship: How can we be a good friend and who are our friends?
- The sand pit was a little delayed in being installed but the children have loved watching it being built. They kept setting up chairs along the safety fence so they could watch! This week we will be able to play in the sand pit and enjoy all of our lovely sand toys.
- We are also planning to use playdough to create our own models.
- We are going to be using the sand timer to time our friends riding on their bikes.
- We will be getting messy with the paints!

#### The Great Harvest Bake Off

In preparation for the Great Harvest Bake Off next Thursday 19 October we will be making Jam Tarts all week with the children. This week we will send home a note explaining which ingredients your child will need to bring in and on what day they will need them. If your child does not come to Nursery on Thursday, you are still more than welcome to come along with your child from 9.15am – 10.00am and enjoy their backing with them at our Nursery café.

#### Reading

The children have loved choosing stories for us to read during carpet sessions. When they come home you could ask them if they can remember the story we read in the day and if they liked it. Please remember to read with your child every night at home and record what you have read in their Learning Journal.



## Things to remember:

- A piece of fruit every day
- Every child needs a pair of named welly boots
- There will be a box of books outside the Swans room if you would like a new one

Thank you,

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes Nursery Class Teachers / Leaders of Learning



# Messages from the Office

# Coming up soon:

October		
Monday 9.10.17	9.00am – 10.00am	Parents' Forum – Come and have a chat with Mrs Druce
Wednesday 11.10.17	9.30am	School and Nursery Open Morning for prospective Parents/Carers
Thursday 12.10.17	9.45am – 11.00am	SGSC Generations Coffee Morning for retired residents and our children's grandparents
Thursday 12.10.17 and Friday 13.10.17	Group times TBC	Y2 Pedals – Road safety course
Tuesday 17.10.17	-	Y2-Y6 Homework due in but none sent home this week
Thursday 19.10.17	9.00am – 10.20am	Great Harvest Bake Off – More information to follow
Thursday 19.10.17	School closes at the normal time	Half term holiday starts
Friday 20.10.17	-	INSET – Training day for staff – No school for children
Monday 30.10.17	-	INSET – Training day for staff – No school for children
Tuesday 31.10.17	8.40am	School opens for YN – Y6
Tuesday 31.10.17	9.00am – 10.30am	Come and Play - Toddler session

